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SEABROOK HOUSE HOSTS "THE ANONYMOUS PEOPLE" SCREENING 
Tickets Selling Out Fast for the One Night Movie Event  

 

Seabrook, NJ – Seabrook House, the leading addiction treatment provider in South Jersey, is excited to host 

a local screening of recovery film, "The Anonymous People." The public is urged to purchase tickets quickly before 

they sell out. 

"The Anonymous People" is a documentary film about the emerging new addiction recovery advocacy 

movement, which concerns the 23.5 million Americans living in long-term recovery from alcohol and other drug 

addiction.  A screening of the independent film written and produced by Greg Williams is being hosted locally by 

Seabrook House.  The screening with be held, Friday, January 10th, 2014 at the Blackwood Campus of 

Camden County Community College (200 College Drive, Blackwood New Jersey, 08012) at 6:00pm.   

"There are millions people in sustained, long-term recovery, and no one knows about it," said Edward 

Diehl, President of Seabrook House.  "The conversation about drug addiction needs to undergo a paradigm shift in 

focus, from obsessing about the problem to understanding the solution. 'The Anonymous People' places the focus 

on the people living in long-term recovery from addictions." 

Tickets are available now to the public online for only $12 and are selling out fast. For tickets visit 

www.SeabrookHouse.org/movie.   Proceeds benefit the Seabrook House Patient Care Fund, which helps patients 

who are committed to the standards of full recovery.  The Fund matches money in order to assist those in need 

with completely treatment.   Because of the Patient Care Fund, qualifying patients have continued to receive 

supplemental funds from the Seabrook House Foundation to help ensure that they have 

exceptional addiction treatment services for which Seabrook House is known and for which they deserve. 

"The Anonymous not only sheds light on the disease of addiction but attempts to reduce the stigma an 
addict may face," said Michele Smith, Director of Clinical Services for Seabrook House. "In addition to those in both 
short-term and long-term recovery, I believe it is important for family members and the general public to see this 
film.  This movie helps open everyone's eyes and put faces to the story of recovery."  

 
Seabrook House is an internationally recognized, private CARF-accredited addiction treatment center with several locations. The main facility is located in 
Bridgeton, NJ, convenient to Pennsylvania, New York and surrounding states. Our 90-day transitional living facility for men, Seabrook House West, is located in 
north central Pennsylvania in the town of Westfield. Our 90-day transitional living facility for women, Changes for Women, is located on our main campus. We 
have additional outpatient offices in Cherry Hill and Northfield, NJ. Seabrook House has been helping families find the courage to recover from alcoholism, drug 
addiction and substance abuse since 1974. To contact Seabrook House, please visit the organization’s web site at www.SeabrookHouse.org, or call the 24-hour help 
line at 1-800-761-7575.                 
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